U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION Conversation Date  2/22/05

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD Time 3:50 p.m.

Mail Control No.: License No.: Docket No.:

136263 37-30385-01 030-34422

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:

James Wilhelm, Supervisor/RSO renn. Soil & Rock, 412 292 8489
nc.

Person(s) Calling:  Sattar Lodhi

Subiject: New Storage location & Leak tests

Summary:

The licensee submitted a request to change storage location of its gauges. The
letter stated that the drawings of the new storage location are attached. However,
the attachments were not included with the letter. | called the RSO to request the
missing information (this request was to get the documentation complete, otherwise
the licensing guidance does not require these drawings). During our conversation he
confirmed that they have already moved the gauges to new location and the previous
storage location was remodeled.

I informed him that regulations require that areas of use be not release for
unrestricted use until the NRC has authorized their release. | asked him that this
requirement is to ensure that the areas are free of contamination before they can be
released for unrestricted use. | asked him if they ever had any incident of gauge
damage in the previous storage area and if any of the gauges stored there had any
leaking source.

He stated that there was no damage to the gauges while they were stored there nor
there was ever any leaking source. He also promised to fax the missing drawings.

Action Required/Taken: Document/ finalize licensing action

Prepared By:  Sattar Lodhi Date:  2/22/05

Document Name:E:\Filenet\ML050560071.wpd



